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The Arc of Bradford County to Move Adult Day Training Facility to Former Hampton Elementary 
School Campus 

 
STARKE, FL: The Arc of Bradford County is excited to announce that its Adult Day Training Facility, 
previously located at 1351 S Water St. Starke, Florida will be moving to the former Hampton 
Elementary School Campus located at 10501 Hampton Ave. Hampton, FL 32091 in the near future.  
 
The Arc, in partnership with the Bradford County School Board, will be utilizing the space to continue its 
mission in providing support and services to individuals in our community with intellectual and 
developmental differences.  
 
The Arc will continue to operate its administrative offices and Sunshine Industries from its current 
location on Water Street.   
 
This expansion of location will provide the space needed to grow current and future programming at 
The Arc and provide more opportunities for the individuals served to be engaged in community 
activities.  
 
“The Arc is extremely grateful to the Bradford County School Board and their employees, for this 
partnership. We look forward to future partnerships in the community as we prepare for our 50th 
anniversary celebration in 2025,” said John Williams, CEO of The Arc of Bradford County.  
 

### 
 
About The Arc of Bradford County 
The Arc of Bradford County is a nonprofit organization founded in 1975, dedicated to serving individuals 
with intellectual and developmental differences. The Arc of Bradford County provides a variety of 
programs and services to help participants live full and independent lives. We are committed to 
inclusion and acceptance, and we believe that everyone has something valuable to contribute to 
society. 
 
Sunshine Industries is The Arc of Bradford County’s woodshop that offers a variety of consumables for 
businesses in the area, including survey stakes, pallets, picnic tables, and more. 
 
Editor’s Note: The Arc of Bradford County is not an acronym and Arc should never be in all capital 
letters. When referring to the organization, please use The Arc of Bradford County, not The ARC, The 
ARC of Bradford County or ARC. The Arc of Bradford County should be considered as a title or phrase. 
Please refer to the individuals as having “differences” and not “disabilities.” 


